Jacob Paget

From: Samantha Maxwell

Sent: Thursday, 23 February 2023 10:43 am

To: Fast Track Consenting

Subject: [COMMERCIAL]JFW: Summerset Rotorua - follow up question
Hey Jake,

Please can you PDF as further info? Thanks!

Nga mihi nui,

Samantha Maxwell (she/her)
Analyst | Kaitatari

Fast Track Consenting Team

Ministry for the Environment | Manati Mo Te Taiao
‘S 9(2)(3) ‘I mfe.govt.nz

Ministry staff work flexibly by default. For me this means, you may receive an email from me outside of
usual working hours. Please respond at a time that is convenient for you.

Ministry for the

Environment O © ©® © O

Manatu Mo Te Taiao

A flourishing environment
for every generation.

He taiao tonui mo nga
reanga katoa.

From: Jacob Burton;s 9(2)(a) ‘
Sent: Thursday, 16 February 2023 9:18 am
To: Samantha Maxwell <Samantha.Maxwell @mfe.govt.nz>

Subject: FW: Summerset Rotorua - follow up question

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when clicking on
any links or opening any attachments.

Hi Samantha a€* further to your call please see below clarification from Market Economics.
Please let us know if you need anything further from our end, happy to discuss.

Kind regards
Jacob

Jacob Burton



Senior Solicitor

Russell McVeagh, Vero Centre, 48 Shortland Street, PO Box 8, Auckland 1140, New Zealand
D +64 9 367 8132 F +64 9 367 8163

s 9(2)(2)

www.russellmcveagh.com

From: Kieran McLean S 9(2)(a)

Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2023 9:26 am

To: Jack Larsen (Summerset Group Holdings Limited) S 9(2)(&) Jacob Burton
s 9(2)(a)

Subject: Summerset Rotorua - follow up question

Hi Jack

In answer to your question, our modelling regarding job generation relates to the construction activity,
sustaining 1819 FTEs over the construction period of the project. Any figures that Summerset has provided
regarding operational FTEs would be separate and in addition to that.

Kind regards

Kieran McLean

This email contains confidential information and may be legally privileged. If you have received it in error, you may not read, use, copy or disclose this email or its
attachments. In that event, please let us know immediately by reply email and then delete this email from your system. While we use standard virus checking software, we
accept no responsibility for viruses or anything similar in this email or any attachment after it leaves our information systems. If you are interested in establishing more
secure communication between us, please contact our systems administrator by email at mail.admin@russellmcveagh.com

Please think of the environment before printing this email.





